Hello, Salt Lakers.

Despite being the shortest month of the year, February has been packed with big news for
our city. This June, Salt Lake City will host the X Games for a weekend of adrenaline-
fueled, gravity-defying extreme sports in the Fairpark, along with the Red Bull Soapbox
Race through Downtown.

In other sports news, the Organizing Committee for the Olympic Games and Steering
Committee had their first meeting this morning. As the chair of the host city venue
committee, I'm looking forward to laying the foundation for another successful Olympic
and Paralympic Winter Games!
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Here in Salt Lake City, recreation is part of our DNA. We'’re always climbing—both literally
and figuratively—toward a bold future. And that future includes even more sports on our
city’s horizon.

My Recommendation for Chief of Police

Salt Lake City is at a critical turning point for public safety, one that demands new
leadership that can meet this moment with urgency and a proven track record of
collaboration. Last week, I named Brian Redd as my selection for Salt Lake City’s next
Chief of Police.

Most recently, Redd served as the executive director of the Utah Department of
Corrections. He also served for 21 years in the Utah Department of Public Safety, starting
in patrol as a state trooper and ending as director for the State Bureau of Investigation in
2021.

He will appear before the City Council on March 4 for advice and consent.

Track Our Public Safety Progress

Last month, we released Salt Lake City’s Public Safety Plan. But I know that it’s not
enough to take action—we must also ensure residents can see the progress we’re making.
That’s why we launched a website, so you can track the status of our actions and
recommendations.
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Have you seen the new mySLC app?

Common issues that can be reported in

mySLC include:

Meet mySLC, Y
your new . - ¢ Potholes

. e Graffiti

e Encampments

e Abandoned personal belongings

e Illegal parking

City communication &
knowledge hub!

Many City services can also be requested

Pl ¥y through mySLC, including:

REQUEST REPORT COMMENT e Public snow removal

* New street signs

¢ Bike rack installation

e Seasonal green waste container

Bike to Work with Us

This season’s Bike to Work ride has been
rescheduled to next Wednesday, March 5, at
7:30 a.m., starting at Fairmont Park’s North
Pavilion.

I hope to see you there!

March 5" | 7:30 AM - 9 AM

Starting & Fairmont Park’s North Pavilion

As always, feel free to reach out to me at mayor@slc.gov.

Your friend,
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